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Cantor Colburn Joins the Lawyers Collaborative for Diversity 
 
Hartford, Conn.— Cantor Colburn LLP, intellectual property attorneys, is pleased to 
announce its membership in The Lawyers Collaborative for Diversity, an organization 
founded to make Connecticut a more attractive place for lawyers of color and women to 
practice law and find satisfying professional opportunities.  Cantor Colburn is committed 
to advancing opportunities for minorities and women in law. 
 
“We’re proud to join a group whose membership shares our commitment to diversity in 
the legal workforce,” said Jo-Anne M. Kokoski, Counsel in the firm’s Litigation 
Department, who serves as the firm’s liaison to the Lawyers Collaborative for Diversity. 
 
Cantor Colburn is one of the largest full service intellectual property law firms in the 
country, with growing offices in Hartford, Washington, D.C., Atlanta, Houston and 
Detroit.  In recent rankings, Cantor Colburn is 9th in the country for issued U.S. Patents 
and 20th for registered U.S. Trademarks. The firm’s clients are among the leading 
companies in the United States and around the world, including Fortune 100 
companies, privately held companies, select high-tech start-ups, and universities.  For 
more information, go to www.cantorcolburn.com. 
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